Hy-Lok POP Certificate of Compliance &

Declaration of Conformity to POP

Hy-Lok Corporation hereby certifies that the Hy-Lok Products comply with the requirements related to
chemicals listed as Persistent Organic Pollutants (‘POPs”) under the Stockholm Convention and the
U.S. EPA (Environmental Protection Agency).

The chemicals listed as POPs are not present in nor intentionally added to any Hy-Lok product. A list of the
Stockholm Convention POP chemicals can be found here:
http://chm.pops.int/TheConvention/ThePOPs/ListingofPOPs/tabid/2509/Default.aspx

Please contact your authorized Hy-Lok representative for any further clarification.
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